
 

                                                                                                 
Dear Parents, 

Welcome to the second grade. I am sure that many parents have already 
purchased some of the school supplies. If not, we urge you to do so, as soon as 
possible, to make sure that the school year gets off to a great start. The supplies 
will be checked monthly and a note will go home of anything that needs to be 
replaced. A child always feels more comfortable and prepared when he/she has 
supplies. 

 Please go over the following list to make sure that your child has all of 
the items they will need: 

✓ Ten pencils sharpened with erasers 

✓ Crayons (15-24 Count) 

✓ Glue stick 

✓ 1 Elmer’s Glue *CC 

✓ 5 Marble composition notebooks 

✓ School box (snap shut; regular size) 

✓ 3 pocket folders *CC (prefer sturdy kind) 

✓ 1 box of Kleenex (no pocket size please) *CC 

✓ 4-pack of white board markers (black) 

✓ 1 pair of clean socks (used to erase white boards)  

✓ Ream of Printing Paper  

✓ Hand Sanitizer *CC 

✓ Disinfectant Wipes *CC 

* Please no individual pencils sharpeners or Trapper Keepers. 
* CC= For the Classroom Community 


